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Lead agencies may include 15 hardcopies of this document when submitting electronic copies of Environmental Impact 
Reports, Negative Declarations, Mitigated Negative Declarations, or Notices of Preparation to the State Clearinghouse 
(SCH). The SCH also accepts other summaries, such as EIR Executive Summaries prepared pursuant to CEQA Guidelines 
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summary to each electronic copy of the document.

SCH #:

Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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continued

If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.


	Print Form Button: 
	Text Field: 
	Project Title: North of O'Neill Forebay Long-Term Exchanges Between DWR and USBR
	Lead Agency: Department of Water Resources
	Contact Name: Anna Fock
	Email: Anna.Fock@water.ca.gov
	Phone Number: 916 653-0190
	Project Location: San Joaquin County, Merced County and Stanislaus County
	Project Description: The Proposed Project (Project) includes (1) up to 5,616 acre-feet of long-term exchanges between DWR and Reclamation to facilitate the delivery of CVP contract supply to three long-term CVP contractors under their existing contracts, and (2) a long-term change in place of use in DWR and Reclamation water rights permits/licenses authorized by the State Water Resources Control Board to execute the exchanges for up to 15 years.
The three CVP contractors, located between south of the Harvey O. Banks Pumping Plant and north of O’Neill Forebay and collectively known as the North of O’Neill Contractors, are: (1) Byron Bethany Irrigation District, (2) the United States Department of Veteran’s Affairs San Joaquin Valley National Cemetery, and (3) Del Puerto Water District.

	Project's Effects: The proposed project is not expected to have any significant or potentially significant effects.
	Areas of Controversy: Not applicable


	List of Agencies: Unites States Bureau of Reclamation
Byron Bethany Irrigation District
Del Puerto Water District
Oak Flat Water District


